
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I recently learned of a proposal to substantially increase copyright registration fees.  In 
my opinion, such an increase would unfairly penalize creators, and greatly deter the 
registration of images.  In my case, and no doubt many of my colleagues, such an 
increase would create tremendous additional financial hardships at a time when we are 
already struggling.  I strongly object to any increase in fees, and hope my views will be 
taken into consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Strickland 


